Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosure.

20th April, 1938.

Dear Sir,

With reference to my letter of the 24th
ultimo respeeting dhafting proposed for Messrs. F. Schichau's
Yard No.1424, I now send herewith, for your information,

a copy of a communieation which has to-day been addressed
to the Bullders in regard to the approval of plans of main
engine erankshaft,

Copies of the plans in question are being
sent to you under separate cover,

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

JeCo Dykes, Esqe,
GDYNIA.




